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6th March 2023

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Form Tutor Change
I am writing to let you know that from 1st April 2023 (Summer term) I, Miss Le Page, will no longer be the form tutor for 10CL, as I have a new role within the school as Maths Faculty Lead.

We recognise how important it is to have consistency for our pupils, in order for them to build strong relationships with their tutor and have a positive pastoral experience here at Meadow High school.  

A new tutor, Mrs Musk, has been appointed and will start from the week commencing 17th April (after the Easter holidays). 

I will still be working at Meadow, so pupils are still able to come and see me whenever they feel they need to. 

If you have any questions relating to this change of circumstances, please don’t hesitate to ask me.

It has been a pleasure working with your child and meeting with you over the past year and a half. I wish you all the best.

Yours sincerely
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Miss Le Page

Meadow High School


                               	Royal Lane, Hillingdon, Middlesex UB8 3QU 





Telephone: (01895) 443310   


Email: meadow@meadowhighschool.org


Website:  www.meadowhighschool.org


                                     


      Headteacher:  Mrs Jenny Rigby


Deputy Headteacher:  Ms Claire Caddell
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8th Hillingdon Scout Group
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